
 

 

 

Summer 2015 The Valley Church 

The Valley Church 
Our Launch is less than two 
months away. Check out our 

summer update below 

Summer, 2015 

Update 
We are pleased to let you know that everything is going WONDERFULLY 
with our church. We moved our family to Cincinnati on June 1st and began 
meeting weekly on Sunday nights with our launch team. We’ve seen new 
families join our team and a great amount of momentum has formed with 
our ministry. We have a few big events coming up in August (a movie night 
for our 1,000 apartment tenants, 2 preview services, a 5,000 home 
canvassing event) and we are stoked about the relationships we plan to form. 

We’re thankful for the state fellowship and their support of us. Your support 
has given us a salary to live on! It’s nice to pay our bills. On the flip side, 
we’ve gone through the nearly $5,000 we had set aside for portable church 
equipment. We purchased a trailer, a semi-full sound package (all used) and 
outdoor event merchandise (table, pop-up canopy, etc). With that said, we 
are about $5,400 away from having all of the equipment we need. Please 
consider a special project gift to our church from yours.  

Almost two years ago we set September 20th of 2015 as our Sunday morning launch service date. 
I’m happy to announce that we are on schedule! We plan to video our services and can’t wait to 

send you a copy! Please add our church to your prayer list.  

Portable Church Needs 

$1,975 

$1,100 

$1,500 

$800 

Pipe and Drape- This allows 
us to close in our rented room 
for a more intimate 
atmosphere 

Sound Board- This board is 
digital which makes 

portability much easier. 

Truss- We need a 10x10 
truss system to connect our 

donated video screen to. 

Signs- We are in the process 
of ordering signage for our 
portable church.  

Launch Date 


